
 

Principal’s Note #19 

1/6/25 
 

*Kohl’s Canned Food Drive 

was a huge success. Our Kohl community was 

able to donate 1,360lbs. of food to the 

Emergency Food Bank. 

May’s class finished in 1st place.  

Great Job!!! 

*KEF Meeting this Thursday at 6:15pm. 
*Kohl Crab Feed Meeting Tuesday, January 21st. 

 
 

Stay safe and stay sane. 


